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“I will bless those who bless [Israel]”  GENESIS 12:3

Dear Pastor,

We created a photo/film notice for you to display at your Blessing Israel® events. This notice 
grants The Fellowship permission from you and your attendees to utilize photos/videos taken of 
them in the promotion of Blessing Israel® events or for general use by The Fellowship. 

We wanted to stress the importance of posting these notices at your Blessing Israel® event, 
and to give you some specific instructions on how to use them. 

If you plan to send us any photos or videos of your event: 

•	 The photo/film notices need to be displayed in your church and should be clearly visible 
to congregants as they enter the sanctuary/event space

•	 Examples of proper display include: 

•	 	Posting at foyer door where it is visible to people entering the sanctuary 

•	 Displaying on a digital video board visible to attendees 

•	 Printing the notice in a bulletin or program distributed to all attendees at the event 

•	 Pictures of the notice(s) and how they are displayed should be sent to The Fellowship

•	 The owner of the photos or videos must sign a licensing release to grant The Fellowship 
permission to use the content. We will furnish the necessary release form(s)

Please note that if we receive photos or videos without proof that the photo/film notice is 
properly displayed, we will need to receive a talent release from each person in attendance at 
the event before we can use any of the photos or video. Therefore, ensuring that the photo/film 
notice is displayed is of utmost importance. 

Thank you for your cooperation! We look forward to promoting your support for Israel among 
other churches. We’re grateful that you and your church have chosen to bless Israel, and we look 
forward to seeing photos and video from your event. 

Pastor Roger Cheeks   
Director of Outreach



Photography & 
Filming Notice

By attending this event,  
you understand that photographs 
or videos may be taken and used 

by the International Fellowship 
of Christians and Jews (IFCJ) 

in promotional, fundraising,  
and public relations materials  
both electronically or in print  
in perpetuity to support and  

further IFCJ’s mission.

If you do not wish to be included, 
please notify a member of the 

IFCJ staff or volunteer at the event.


